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Dear Sir/Madam,

I am writing to you in relation to the above name case number (Castlepark LRD), I understand that Frank Heffernan
may have already written to you.

Please can you confirm that my name will not appear on the final appeal papers. It was unintentionally and
erroneously included and I wish for it to be removed as soon as possible please. I would be grateful if you could
confirm at your earliest convenience that this will be actioned accordingly

Kind regards,
Denis O' Neil


